
Anti-Bullying Week 

From 11th November – 15th November 2019 many schools across England will be 

completing activities about anti-bullying. This year's Anti-Bullying Week has the 

theme ‘Change Starts with Us’.  

Throughout PACE we have completed a variety of activities and discussions to explain 

the importance of bullying in and out of school. The children discussed online safety, 

how to be a good friend and what I should do if I think I or another person is being 

bullied – who should I talk to? Some of the children made their own anti-bullying 

pledges which have been displayed around school.  

Alongside in-class activities the children had a different dinner time discussion 

relating to anti-bullying. The children were always fully engaged with all the 

different activities and gave many positive contributions to the conversations. All 

the children benefitted from the emphasis on anti-bullying and have been trying 

really hard to develop new friendships and talk to adults. 

 

  

 

 


